Ballynacally Parents Association.

Working together for the benefit of all our children

Date: June 2010

Newsletter Issue 2

School Principal: Mr. Conor Lynch



Dear Parents.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy and safe Summer holiday, 2010. A big thank you to all the members of the Parents Association for their hard work throughout the year. It has been a very busy and exciting year for us with a large number of activities and events organised. I look forward to seeing you all again in September,

Kind regards, Dorothy.

Events held to date:

- Festive Evening
- Christmas Gamble
- Valentines Day
- Language classes
- Falcon display
- Easter Bunny Visit
- A visit from Pat Breen
- Animal Road Show
- Movie Evenings
- Class Photos

Officers

Dorothea Madden - Chairperson.
Yvonne Harrison - Secretary
Ritva Ui CheallaighAnn Mc Mahon - P.R.O.
Connie Hannon - Vice Chair
Dolores Meaney - Asst. Sec.
Patricia Meaney - Asst.
Treasurer

Committee Members:

Nuala Cahill.
Caroline Coffey.
Edel Donnellan.
Anne Kelly.
Pauline Reidy.
Carmel Sheehan.

Ruth Gilhool- Parents Assoc. Rep on the Board of Management.

We are losing one of all long standing members this year, Yvonne Harrison, as Rachel leaves Ballynacally National School. Yvonne has made a huge contribution to the Parents Association down through the years and her wit and wisdom will be sorely missed. Thanks Yvonne.

Farewell to our sixth class pupils, we wish you all the very best in the future.

Back row (1 to r) Joanne Kelly, Chloe Quinlivan, Lisa Maher, Sarah Gavin, Catherine Moore, Laura Kelly and Alison Garry Front row (1 to r) Rachel Harrison, Cian

Gavin, Caoilfhinn McNeilis, Stephen Mullins and Shauna King.

Missing from picture : Claire O'Reilly



Upcoming Event

End of school year Party
June 25th

Fun! Fun! Fun!

Congratulaions to all involved in achieving the Green Flag for our school.

The flag will be raised as part of the end of year festivities.

School class photos 2010



Junior infants



Senior infants



First class



Second class



Third class



Fourth class



Fifth class



Sixth class

Thank you to the parents of our first class pupils for helping out with refreshments after the First Holy Communion mass. This is a practice we hope to continue into the future so everyone will get their turn! Thanks again

Congrats to P.A. member Connie Hannon & her husband Pearse on the birth of their son Laurance. Well done!!



Some of our pupils recently held a sponsored cycle to Paradise for Eoghan Kelly. We send Eoghan our good wishes and wish him well in the future.

Not alone are we saying goodbye to our sixth class pupils but some of their parents are also finished their primary years! Good luck to Mary Moore, Claire Gavin, Marie Gavin, Yvonne Harrison, Patricia King and Marion Kelly.